
From: Longmire, Pamela
To: A.Sterdis@holtec.com; J.Dwyer@holtec.com; s.johnston@cdi-decom.com
Cc: Snyder, Amy; Cruz Perez, Zahira; Watson, Bruce
Subject: Acceptance Review: June 3, 2021 Exemption Request from 10 CFR Part 73, Appendix B requirements for Oyster

Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Date: Friday, June 11, 2021 12:46:00 AM
Attachments: image003.png

Andrea, 
 
The staff reviewed the Oyster Creek request for exemption from 10 CFR Part 73,
Appendix B, dated June 3, 2021 and have determined that the licensee has provided the
necessary information for a review of their submittal. Given the lesser scope and depth of
the acceptance review as compared to the detailed technical review, there may be
instances in which issues that impact the NRC staff’s ability to complete the detailed
technical review are identified despite completion of an adequate acceptance review. If
additional information is needed, you will be advised by separate correspondence. 
 
The NRC staff will endeavor to complete this review by June 29, 2021. If there are
emergent complexities or challenges in our review that would cause changes to the initial
forecasted completion date, it will be communicated during the routine interactions. If you
have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 

Pamela Longmire, Ph.D.
Project Manager
 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and
    Safeguards (NMSS)
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium
    Recovery, and Waste Program (DUWP)
Reactor Decommissioning Branch (RDB)
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
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